
COVID-19 Industry Standard
In Partnership with;

The National Tourist Organisations of Great Britain and Northern Ireland

In recognition that this business has confirmed that they have followed 
government and industry COVID-19 guidelines, ensuring processes are in 

place to maintain cleanliness and aid social/physical distancing.Valid 2021

The Arden Hotel Limited




